BOARD OF REGISTRARS MEETING
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2022
APPROVED

Members Present:	Jane Fry, Greg Baran, Dawn Dunbar
Members Absent: 	Marvin Caldwell
Others Present: 	John Sopka, Mark Mathews


Ms. Dunbar called the meeting to order at 10:03am.  

The Members open and hand counted a Federal Write In Absentee Ballot that was received prior to 5pm on November 18th. The only race that was written in and therefore counted was for the Representative in Congress race for which Lori Trahan was candidates name written in. 

Ms. Dunbar provided the other members of the Board of Registrars with an update on the potential district wide recount adding she would know more once the Governor and Council certified the election on November 20th. The Board of Registrars set their next meeting date for Friday, December 2nd at which time they would officially set the date, time and location of a recount. 

Ms. Fry made a motion to approve the meeting minutes of September 13, 2022 as amended.  Mr. Baron seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 

Ms. Dunbar said that if there was no other business, she would entertain a motion to adjourn. 

Ms. Fry made the motion. Mr. Baron seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:14am.


Respectfully submitted,

Dawn Dunbar, Town Clerk


Minutes Approved:   12/2/2022
